
                                         

 'May the God of hope fill you all with JOY and peace.'  

                                                         (Romans 15:13) 
 

DANGEROUS PARKING 

It is illegal to park on the yellow zig-zag lines at the school gates and also very dangerous for pupils and 

parents entering school. The police are monitoring the situation at the moment. 

 

DANCE FOR MACMILLAN – FRIDAY 30th JUNE 

Don’t forget we are raising money for MacMillan tomorrow and the children will be dancing  

with their House mates during the morning.  

Please send in a donation for Macmillan. 

We are asking the children to wear BRIGHTLY COLOURED CLOTHES!! 

TRANSFER DAY – TUESDAY 11th July 

There is a change this year for Year 4 – children need to be taken directly to and picked up from 

Meadowdale.  Please see letter from Meadowdale for further details. 

All the other children in school will be moving up to their new classes for the morning. Some of the 

teachers are moving too! – Mrs Martin will be in Year 2 and Miss Smith will be in Year 1.  

OPEN AFTERNOON – Wednesday 12th July 2.30 pm to 3.30 pm 

The school is open to parents and friends to come and look round the classrooms and share the children’s 

work. We are open from 2.30 pm and after school, so please feel free to  

stay when you collect your child if you wish. 

 

SCHOOL’S OUT DISCO! – BEDLINGTON SOCIAL CLUB 

TUESDAY 11th July from 5.30-7.00 pm  

Tickets are numbered and there will be a prize for the winning ticket. 

They will be on sale from Monday 3rd July in the office - £1 each.  

The disco is only for children from The Whitley and they all must be accompanied by an adult. 

 

WHITLEY SPORTS 

KS1 – 9.30 am Friday 14th July 

KS2 – 1.30 pm Friday 14th July 

EYFS – Monday 17th July 

Class 1 and morning nursery – 10.30 am 

Class 2 and afternoon nursery – 1.30 pm 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 30th June – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 7th July – WOW Celebrations 

Friday 21st July Leavers’ Service at St Cuthbert’s at 9.30 am 

Sally Hobson 
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